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DATE: September 17, 2025 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Takira T. Thompson, Engineering Specialist IV, Division of Engineering 777" 

RE: Docket No. 20250048-EG - Petition for approval of proposed demand-side 
_ management plan, by Florida Power & Light Company._ 

Pursuant to Order PSC-2025-0292-PAA-EG, issued July 29, 2025, this docket shall be closed 
administratively upon staffs review and approval of Florida Power & Light Company’s (FPL or 
Utility) revised documents reflecting the modification to the Utility's demand-side management 
(DSM) plan. On September 8, 2025, and September 12, 2025, respectively, FPL filed its revised 
Optional HVAC Services Agreement tariff sheets and revised program participation standards to 
reflect the modification to the Utility’s HVAC On-Bill Pilot program, and comply with the 
requirements of the Order. 

On September 16, 2025, staff sent a letter to FPL advising that its revised tariff sheets and 
program participation standards are consistent with the DSM plan approved by the Commission 
and therefore are approved. No further action is necessary in this docket. Therefore, pursuant to 
Order PSC-2025-0292-PAA-EG, this docket should now be administratively closed. 

TTT/da 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk (Docket No. 20250048-EG) 


